
 
 

Letter of Concern 

JIS/CIR/56/2022-23 
Dear Parent, 
Salam! 

The school would like to share its concern over the safety of our students and our 

parents. In this regard, we want to request you to start early from home so that you 

do not have to rush to school and at the same time drop your ward before the 

reporting time. It is highly recommended that you follow traffic rules when you are 

dropping off and picking up your ward from the school and wear helmet yourself 

and make your ward wear one for his/her safety.  

We look forward to your cooperation in this regard. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thank you. 

Abdul Basit Ismail     
Principal           02-09-2022 
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